
Bluemont Civic Association 

 

Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the General Membership  

Arlington Traditional School 

855 N Edison St, Arlington, VA 22205 

June 24th, 2015, 7:30 pm 

President Jonn Lau called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. 

1.  Members approved the Minutes of the General Membership Meetings of 

4/22/2015 and 5/27/2015. 

 

2.  Election of Officers was held in accordance with Association Bylaws.  The 

following were elected: 

President, George Rovder 

1st Vice President,  Larry Smith 

2nd Vice President,  John Schoenecker 

Treasurer,  David van Wagner 

Secretary,  Christ Vigfusson 

Neighborhood Conservation Advisory Committee Representative,  Rich Gibson 

Neighborhood Conservation Advisory Committee Alternate Representative,  

Dayna Davitz 

 

Civic Federation Delegates: Dean Foster, David Hughes, Suzanne Sundburg,  

Craig Deering 

 

Civic Federation Alternate Delegates: Carla Aly, Kate Mattos, Mark Haynes,  

Larry Smith 

3. Guest Speaker.  Arlington County Police Department Corporal Elizabeth 

Lennon spoke to members about neighborhood crime and provided advice 

on staying safe. 
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4.  Officers and Representative provided oral reports.  Civic Federation 

Representative Suzanne Sundburg provided a written summary of the last 

Civic Federation meeting, which is attached and incorporated into these 

minutes. 

 

5. Committee Chairs and Liaisons provided oral summary reports. 

 

6. Members voted on resolution concerning the Mazda Site redevelopment 

proposal, published in the June BCA newsletter.  The resolution, as 

amended, passed.  A copy of the resolution as adopted is attached. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:05 p.m. 

  


